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February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  

Careers Fair 7 March, Eastbourne Sports Park 
 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be taking 90 Year 9 students to a Careers Fair at 
Eastbourne Sports Park on Thursday 07 March. At the fair, students will have the opportunity to 
engage with a wide range of exhibitors, discussing post-16 options including sixth form, 
vocational colleges and apprenticeships. 
 
The trip will depart from the school at 8:40am, and we anticipate returning by 10:50am, meaning 
students will miss periods 1 to 3 on that day. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of the event organisers, there will be no cost for this trip as they have 
provided the coaches. As we have limited space available, we can only accommodate 90 
students. Therefore, if you would like your child to attend, please grant your permission via 
ParentPay as soon as possible. 
 
To secure a place for your child on this enriching trip, please express your interest via ParentPay 
no later than Wednesday 28 February. 
 
For assistance with ParentPay please contact us at parentpay@seafordhead.org providing your 
child’s name and tutor group and we will email you the necessary login details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Samantha Alvarez 
 
Ms Alvarez 
Assistant Head Teacher in charge of Sixth Form & Careers 

 
 


